Attachment A to Superintendent’s Memo No. 101

Virginia Department of Education

P. O. Box 2120

Richmond, Virginia 23218-2120

	Response Form

Sharing Effective Practices: Helping School Divisions Help Schools

July 19-20, 2004 

Hotel Roanoke ( Roanoke, Virginia


	Forum Attendees

School Division:

     
Address:

     
1.  Name:      
(Dr.,          FORMCHECKBOX 
 Dr.  FORMCHECKBOX 
 Mr.  FORMCHECKBOX 
 Mrs.  FORMCHECKBOX 
 Miss  FORMCHECKBOX 
 Ms.

    Title:         
    E-mail:      
    Phone: (     )       -        

    Fax:     (     )       -        
 2.  Name:      
(Dr.,           FORMCHECKBOX 
 Dr.  FORMCHECKBOX 
 Mr.  FORMCHECKBOX 
 Mrs.  FORMCHECKBOX 
 Miss  FORMCHECKBOX 
 Ms.

     Title:         
     E-mail:      
     Phone: (     )       -         

     Fax:     (     )       -           
3.  Name:      
(Dr.,          FORMCHECKBOX 
 Dr.  FORMCHECKBOX 
 Mr.  FORMCHECKBOX 
 Mrs.  FORMCHECKBOX 
 Miss  FORMCHECKBOX 
 Ms.

    Title:         
    E-mail:      
    Phone: (     )       -           

    Fax:     (     )       -           
Note. A special education director may be included as a fourth attendee for school divisions with Title I schools currently in Year-One or Year-Two School Improvement. 
4.  Name:      
(Dr.,          FORMCHECKBOX 
 Dr.  FORMCHECKBOX 
 Mr.  FORMCHECKBOX 
 Mrs.  FORMCHECKBOX 
 Miss  FORMCHECKBOX 
 Ms.

    Title:         
    E-mail:      
    Phone: (     )       -          

    Fax:     (     )       -        

Special dietary or other needs:      
Person completing form:               


Phone: (     )       -          
Attendees who register are asked to commit to attending the forum in its entirety.


	Please return the registration form by June 18, 2004, to:
Patsy Dillon-Long

Virginia Tech                                     Ph:  (540) 231-5182
Outreach Program Services               Fax: (540) 231-3306
702 University City Blvd.                  patsydl@vt.edu
Mail Code 0272

Blacksburg VA 24061


